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From: Winters.Lori@epamail.epa.gov
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2004 3:49 PM
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: tolerance values

Hello,

1"ve been reading your report "Benthic Macroinvertebrates in

Freshwaters- Taxa Tolerance Values, Metrics, and Protocols." 1 would like to use
your tolerance values listed in Appendix A for comparison with other tolerance
values. It would greatly aid my effort if you could possibly send me a file with the
tolerance data in it that is in a manipulable database format (such as .xls, .sas,
.mdb, etc.). That is, if you have it. Also, 1 was wondering if your Appendix
includes all the values reported in Hauer and Lamberti, 1996 and Bode et al.,19967?
Your report is very informative and smooth to read. 1 appreciate your help.

Thank you, in advance,

Lori Winters

ORISE

EPA/NERL/EERD

26 W. Martin Luther King Dr.
Cincinnati, OH 45268
(513)569-7435
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